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Agenda Review Meeting  

Orlando City Council 

Council Chambers, City Hall 

400 South Orange Avenue 

October 10, 2016 

 

In attendance: 

Mayor Buddy Dyer 

Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz, District 2  

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart, District 3 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan, District 4 

Commissioner Regina I. Hill, District 5 

Commissioner Samuel B. Ings, District 6 

City Attorney Mayanne Downs 

Interim City Clerk Amy T. Iennaco 

Police Officers Kevlon Kirkpatrick and Eddie Rosado, Sergeants-at-Arms 

Mayor Dyer called the meeting to order at 1:02 P.M. and indicated that there were several items 

being pulled from this meeting’s consent agenda including items F-3, F-8, F-9 and F-10.  Those 

items are expected to be considered at a future meeting. 

Public Comment 

 

No one appeared for Public Comment on the consent agenda. 

 

Consent Agenda 

 

Commissioner Jim Gray – District 1 

Commissioner Gray indicated that he had no concerns regarding the agenda. 

 

Commissioner Tony Ortiz – District 2 

Commissioner Ortiz stated that he had no concerns regarding the agenda. 

 

Commissioner Robert F. Stuart – District 3 

Commissioner Stuart advised that he will abstain from a vote on Item A-1 and will file the 

appropriate paperwork with the City Clerk.  This item includes funding for the Christian Service 

Center for Central Florida for which he serves as the Executive Director. 

 

Commissioner Patty Sheehan – District 4 

Commissioner Sheehan indicated that she had no concerns regarding the agenda. 

 

Commissioner Regina I. Hill – District 5 

Commissioner Hill stated that she had no concerns regarding the agenda.  
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Commissioner Samuel B. Ings – District 6  
Commissioner Samuel B. Ings asked to see staff regarding items A-5 regarding the EEOC 

contract and A-6 regarding the appointment of Billy Hattaway as Transportation Department 

Director. 

 

There being no further discussion, the meeting was adjourned at 1:06 P.M.  

 

 

 

 

Amy T. Iennaco 

Interim City Clerk 


